
Submitter: SHEILA MCKELVIE 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Natural Resources 

Measure: SB85 

To members, 

  I Oppose SB85 due to impact it will have to the food supply of Oregon and the 

livelihoods of many farmers and ranchers.  Once they are driven from this state there 

will be no bringing them back, there is already a shortage of young farmers and 

ranchers to take the place of retiring food providers. This is a STUPID bill! 

Respectfully  

Sheila McKelvie 


